Limelight Towers

Lighting Retrofit
January 23, 2018

Total Fixtures: 996

Total Rebate: $16,038.35

To whom it may concern,

Limelight Towers, Shared Facilities retained PL Energy Services due to rising hydro expenses in our
garage. PL Energy Services met with our management team, reviewed our concerns and developed a
detailed lighting specification, immediately reducing hydro expenses while providing a long term,
maintenance free solution.

PL's documentation showed a detailed, comprehensive breakdown of the lighting in our garage,
itemizing energy consumption, areas for improvement, rebates and payback.

PL provided exact specifications, helped evaluate the competitive tenders and provided project
management services for the retrofit. Based on their guidance, we have completed the lighting project
and are now benefitting from energy savings and no maintenance!

We are pleased with the expertise, professionalism and straightforward answers provided by PL Energy
Services while managing our project and would recommend PL Energy Services to anyone looking to
reduce energy consumption and maintenance costs.

Yours truly,

Nicole McKenzie, RCM, CMCA

Assistant Regional Manager
Larlyn Property Management Ltd
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